
 

 

 
Ref: Computercoding/BM 
 
 
20th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
Year 5 and 6 Computer Coding Club 
 
Children in year 5 and 6 are warmly invited to take part in an after-school Computer Coding 
Club. The club will be run by Mr Watters on Thursdays starting 29nd September and will 
begin at 3.15pm and finish at 4.15pm. 
 
Children attending the club will be learning how to code and eventually create a game. 
Beginners are welcome as we will be looking at the basics of coding and then later learn 
more advanced skills such as variables and data management. Children will also be creating 
their own artwork for the games. 
 
Unfortunately, there is a limit on how many children we can have so please return the 
permission slip as soon as possible. If the club is oversubscribed, we will run a half-termly 
course to ensure all children will get the opportunity to take part at some point in the year. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S. Shepherd   
Headteacher                                         
 

 
Year 5 and 6 Computer Coding Club 

 
Child’s name: ...................................................................................... Class: ………………………. 
 
I give permission for my child to attend the Computer Code Club.  
I will pick them up at 4.15pm / They can walk home at 4.15pm (Please circle one option). 
 
Signed:............................................................................................... Date:............................. 
 
Print Name:............................................................................................................................. 


